

Brussels, ARES(2014) 2904455

Stichting Geschiedenis Totalitaire Regimes en hun Slachtoffers Mr Johann Grünbauer Dr. Mees ten Oeverlaan 29 NL - 3648 XA Wilnis Netherlands

Dear Mr Grünbauer,

Thank you very much for your letter of 14 August 2014. In my letter of 14 April 2014 addressed to your colleague, Mr van der Horst, I indicated that we would update the text of our publication "Let's explore Europe" at the next review of the publication.

I am pleased to inform you that this update has now been carried out. You will find enclosed a copy of the relevant revised page, in Dutch, of the paragraphs which you referred to.

The new edition is available online via the EU Bookshop: <a href="http://bookshop.europa.eu/nl/ontdek-europa--pbNA0114598/">http://bookshop.europa.eu/nl/ontdek-europa--pbNA0114598/</a> and will be available in print later this year.

I take this opportunity to wish you every success with your important work.

Yours sincerely,

Marc Jorna